
Pacetti Bay Middle School SAC Meeting 

January 10, 2019 

Attendance: Jay Willets, Kimber Ponce, Lisa Fink, John Manias, Cara Seifert, Karen Fielder, Laura Wynn, 

Tara Therre, Gabby Therre, Meghan Ryan, Beth Stojanovic, Kris Beringer, Brian Green 

 Meeting was called to order by Lisa Fink at 2:34 pm 

 

Finance Update (John Manias)  

Approximately $8189 in funds available 

 

Elective Presentation 

Coach Ryan discussed all the electives offered at Pacetti Bay Middle.  Different levels of electives are 

different for the three different grade levels.   Certification that students earned in ICT will be supported 

through funding of the computer labs.  

 

Goal Update 

1. Academic Growth for ALL 

Mid-term testing has been completing and most i-ready has been completed for math.  Teachers are 

disaggregating the data to ensure all students are learning and which ones need additional support.   

PLC model in its 3rd year at Pacetti. 

2. Culture 

Wildcat Way.  All classrooms have the posters for ALL students.  It’s the behavioral expectation for all 

students.  Referrals are down 26% over last year. 

Community drives to help others in our county, in Okaloosa counties in Florida as well as another in 

developing countries to provide artificial limbs to those in need.   

3. Support 

New deputy assigned to the school.  Also full time security officer.  The front door is now secured and 

people need to be busied in the main entrance. 

The outer doors will have a code for students and faculty.   

Second active shooter drill will be in February during a transition time between classes.   

Mental Health Counselor here 2 days a week to provide support.   

 

Good News from Mr. Willets 

As of today we have a total of 1481 students currently enrolled at Pacetti.   

Felica Gold will be taking over the open IND position.  AP Todd Watson will be leaving due to a new job. 

Next week will be the teacher of the year banquet.  Basketball will be starting up in the coming weeks.  

PTSO sponsored coffee gift cards and desserts for the teachers this past holiday.   

6th Grade and 7th grade field trip will be Feb. 14. 

8th Grade GradVenture in May. 

Next Meeting Date  

Next meeting will be February 14, 2018 at 2:30pm in the media center 

Meeting adjourned at 3:29 PM  

 


